
4. CLEAN UP THE WORLD – CHRISTCHURCH 2000

A report from the Environmental Policy and Planning Manager detailed this year’s Clean Up the World
campaign, including the local activities undertaken.  The Committee decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. That the congratulations of the Committee be conveyed to the Marine Watch and local Clean Up the
World organisations for being the joint overall winners of the Canterbury Resource Management Awards
2000.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


